RECREATION AND FACILITIES
5:30 TUESDAY, MAY 2,2023
MAYOR ANTHONY TAYLOR, BILLY ROBINETTE,
DEBORAH WOLFE, SAVANNAH WESTENBARGER, JASON CLINE

1.MAYOR TAYLOR REPORTED THAT LILLY YOUNG WILL BE THE POOL MANAGER
FOR THE 2023 POOL SEASON. LILLY IS TAKING CARE OF THE APPLICATIONS FOR
LIFEGUARDS. THE DEADLINE FOR LIFEGUARDS APPLICATIONS HAS ENDED. BILL
AND LILLY WILL CONDUCT THE INTERVEWS FOR THE LIFEGUARD POSITIONS.
LILLY WILL ALSO REVIEW EXPECTATIONS AND RULES FOR THE LIFEGUARDS.

THE MAYOR REPORTED THAT THE HANDICAP CHAIRLIFT HAS BEEN INSTALLED.
HOWEVER, THE TOWN WILL NOT BE CONTRUCTING THE POOL CLIMBING WALL
BECAUSE IT WAS NOT ADDED TO THE BUDGET THIS YEAR AND THE CEMENT ON
THE SIDEWALLS NEEDS FURTHER REPAIR.

THE MAYOR SAID WE WILL HAVE SUMMER WORKERS TO HELP WITH THE
MOWING AND TRIMMNG IN THE PARK. WE ALSO WILL HAVE A VOLUNTEER TO
HELP WITH THE UPKEEP OF THE FLOWER BEDS.

2.BILLY ROBINETTE REPORTED THE VILLAGE WILL PURCHASE TOPSOIL FOR
VARIOUS NEEDS IN THE VILLAGE.

3.AFTER CONFERRING WITH OUR INSURANCE COMPANY, DEBORAH WOLFE SAID
IT HAS BEEN DETERMINED THAT BEEHIVES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED IN THE
PARK.

IT WAS REPORTED THAT THE KO! POND HAS HAD TWO LEAKS IN THE LINER.
BOTH OF WHICH HAS A TEMPORARY FIX. IT WAS YET TO BE DECIDED IF THE
POND LINER CAN LAST ANOTHR YEAR, OR IF THE LINER SHOULD BE REPLACED.
IF IT IS REPLACED, MONEY WILL BE WITHDRAWN FROM THE BREMEN ACTIVITIES
FUND, WHICH IS PART OF THE FAIRFIELD FOUNDATION. THANKS TO JOHN
KIRKRIDE AND JACOB CRAIG FOR DONATING $1,000 FOR HELP IN UPDATING
PROJECTS IN THE PARK

ADJOURNED AT 5:35



